
 

Open House 

 

You are invited to an Open House at the 
Orange County Registrar of Voters on 
Tuesday, October 8, from 4 to 7 p.m. 

The Registrar of Voters team is committed 
to conducting secure, fair, accurate, 
transparent, and accessible elections. We 
will demonstrate and answer questions 
about our secure processes, including: 

• Collection of ballots from Ballot 
Drop Boxes and Vote Centers, 
utilizing chain-of-custody 
processes. 

• Mail ballot signature comparison. 

• Scanning of ballots and tabulation of votes. 

• Testing and auditing of election equipment and software. 

For additional information, visit ocvote.gov/observe. 

  

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Focvote.gov%2Fobserve/1/01000192256ee5e1-1f855aec-ab88-49a8-870d-b5613e5ad1b3-000000/NEvSmRC-uUQyMr6_hj1uCo2x7lTwtOV-_qoYVxCCWwY=372

